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A very warm welcome back to school! I hope you all had a
wonderful summer break.
As the new Executive Headteacher, I am really looking forward
to the journey ahead and to working closely with our pupils,
staff, families, and the wider school community.
Just a reminder that our Introductory Parent Presentation will
take place on Wednesday 17th September at 5:30pm in the
school hall. Refreshments will be available, and there will be
time to mingle and chat afterwards — I very much look forward
to seeing you there.
Our school newsletter will now be published monthly and will
include key dates and important information. Please note that
the dates shared are not exhaustive and may be subject to
change. We will always aim to give as much notice as possible
for events taking place during the school day.
As we move to using Arbor for consents, please do contact the
school office if you experience any difficulties — Mrs Harrison
will be happy to support you.

WB Monday 15  September - School Council Electionsth

Tuesday 16  September - Open the Book Assemblyth

Wednesday 17  September - Parent Open Evening 5.30pm in the hallth

Tuesday 23  September - School Photo Dayrd

Friday 26  September. Y4/5 Manx Literacy Fest Workshopth

Wednesday 1  October - Flu Vaccines (please contact Manx Care
directly with any queries)

st

Tuesday 7  and 14  October - Isle Listen Workshops for KS2th th

Friday 10  October  - Nearly New Jumble Sale (further information to
follow)

th

Tuesday 14  October - Stay and Play Session for parents (1.30 start)th

Tuesday 21  October Trafalagar Service (further details to follow)st

Friday 24  October - Harvest Concert at 2pm (further details to follow)th

WB 27  October - half term - school closed th
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Headteacher Update
Pupil Voice

We’re excited to launch a new
Pupil Voice section in our
newsletter. This will be a
space where our children
share their ideas,
achievements, and
perspectives.
Please note that Pupil Council
Elections take place next week
— a wonderful opportunity for
pupils to get involved, develop
leadership skills, and
represent their classmates.

DATES FOR THE DIARY

EMAIL: ARBORYENQUIRIES@SCH.IM

SCHOOL PHOTOS
TUESDAY 23RD SEPTEMBER
SCHOOL HALL. SIBLINGS WHO
DO NOT ATTEND ARBORY
SCHOOL CAN ATTEND FROM
8:30AM FOR FAMILY PHOTOS.

ROAD SAFETY
Traffic before and after the
school day can be
challenging. Please be
mindful when parking and
driving, taking extra care
for pedestrians and
cyclists. By working
together, we can help keep
everyone safe.

If you want your child to
swap between school
dinners and packed lunch,
please let the office know 24
hours to swap from dinners
to packed lunch and 2 weeks
to swap from packed lunch
to dinners. 

LUNCHES 

tel:%20823369

